
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

We hope you are enjoying your vacation.  

 

We are delighted to inform you that the LBIS Board has agreed to the       

following cash bonuses and discounts for Parents and Staff of the school. 
 

Cash Bonus 

The sum of 50 thousand naira will be given as cash bonus to Staff and Parents 

who recommend a child to our school. This is on the condition that the        

prospective parent inserts the specific name of the current member of staff 

or current parent who recommended LBIS to them on the Application Form 

and they make full payment for at least one term’s school fee to be confirmed 

by the School Bursar. 
 

Discounts 

Discounts on tuition alone have been massively increased as follows:  

    A 10% discount for the second child for parents or staff with two children. 

    A 15% discount on the third child for parents and staff with three        

children.  

    A  20% discount on the fourth or more children for parents and staff with 

four or more children. 

 

Our Assessment for Early Years/Entrance Examination for Primary takes 

place every Tuesday and Secondary Entrance Examination takes place every 

Thursday at 10:00 am.  Please, kindly inform your family, friends and neigh-

bours. 

 

Thank you to all our Parents and Staff for your continuous support of the 

growth and development of LBIS.  

  

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs Jacqueline Ranger 

Principal Head of School  
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